
Summer Reading Program Registration 

Follow-Up 

Dear [Parent's Name], 

Thank you for enrolling your child in our Summer Reading Program! We are excited to have 

[Child's Name] join us for a summer filled with reading adventures. 

This is a friendly reminder about the program details: 

• Start Date: [Start Date] 

• End Date: [End Date] 

• Location: [Location] 

• Time: [Time] 

Please ensure that your child brings a water bottle, a book to read, and an eagerness to learn! If 

you have any questions, feel free to reach out. 

We look forward to an incredible summer! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


